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FROM THE PRESIDENT’S DESK 

 

Judith Anderson advised me that she has 

returned from Turino.  All the service and 

ZISVAW projects for the 2012-14 biennium 

went through as did the majority of the by-law 

changes. 

Some fiery debate on membership issues 

Europeans want more elite, professional 
membership the rest saying we need to include 

all if we are to increase membership. 

Judith will attend the August meeting to give 

her report and Joanne will be leading the 

meeting as I will be in Canada ‘somewhere’. 

Jurina will be our guest this month to speak 

about the L-Dex machine and the work she is 

doing in the community. 

 

President Patricia 

 

IMPORTANT INFORMATION FOR THE 

TREASURER!!! 

 

Treasurer’s report should have been received 

by now. 

 

The cost per member for our dinner meetings 

is $30.  The club charges us $25 per meal with 

the other $5.00 being for club expenses ie 

guest speakers dinner, guest speakers gift, 

stamps etc 

 

If you miss a meeting regardless of apology, 

you need to pay $5.00 at the next meeting you 

attend.  

If you are unable to attend a meeting please 

give Patricia a telephone call on 5498 6066 or 

0410 617 825.  If she doesn’t hear from you 

by midday Monday PRIOR to the meeting she 

will presume that you are attending.  If you 

then unable to attend after this time you will 

be liable for the cost of the meal - $30.00. 

We are charged for 20 meals regardless of 

how many attend our dinner meetings  

Treasurer, Pam B 

 

 
Chris Ellis (10 August) 

Sue Droughton (13 August) 

Karen McNab (17 August) and her twin!!! 
Lee Seitz (17 August) 

 

THE BOARD BLOG 

 

Unsuccessful in our application for a grant 

from Country Credit Union suggested we apply 

again in 2013. 

 

Grant through fahcsia has been applied for on 

behalf of Knitting for Brisbane’s Needy 

 

Some of the Politian’s have responded to our 

request for a letter of support for an L-dex 

machine in the Moreton Bay Shire Area 

(Redcliffe and/or Caboolture Hospitals). 

 

Application for membership has been sent to 

‘Our Village’.   

SERVICE  

 

I look forward to the challenge of Chairman of 

the service committee.   
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Thanks to everyone for helping on breast 

cushion stuffing day. A great effort!!!.  The 

best yet.  Have recently given Caboolture 

Hospital 30 breast cushions. 

 

Thanks to Annette and Phil for their hospitality 

and everyone who bought a “cutting” for the 

garden. 

 

Cathy – Chairman 

 

 
ORGANISATION, MEMBERSHIP & 

CLASSIFICATION 

 
 

Discussed –  

 OMC to construct letter re the Status of 

women and the Zonta image out in the 

community. 

 OMC to construct confidentiality and 

consent disclaimer form with specific 

reference to the Zonta Club.  

 Feedback from Christmas in July was 

excellent and the meal and camaraderie was 

from all accounts very satisfactory.  Thanks 

to all those who took the time to let me 

know how much they enjoyed the day. 

 Workshop discussion was the main concern 

of this meeting and a programme with times 

and duties for the various segments was 

finalised OMC will provide the morning tea 

and lunch  

 The workshop is on the 28th July at the 

Bribie Library venue and will commence at 

9am 

 It is anticipated to have a feedback session 

at a future general meeting  

 Birthdays for July Anne T and Pam TS were 

both sent ecards from the President and 

OMC committee 

 

Chris Ellis  

Chairman 

 

 

PUBLICITY  

 

Please distribute the flyer for Lipstick Dreams 

to all your friends and work colleagues. 

 

I will contact Coffee News, the local papers 

and radio station to promote our Theatre 

Afternoon. 

 

The working party for setting up the club’s 

Facebook page will work with Karen Ahl to get 

it under way. 

 

The Members CD\USB has been prepared and 

will be given out on Wednesday night.   

 

I hope it is a useful tool to give information 

about our club for both new and existing 

members.  If it is successful, I can update it at 

the same time each year, and make 

improvements to its content. 

 

I will be updating the newsletters to the club’s 

website this week I promise. 

 

Make sure you have updated your mailing lists 

to remove members who have left the club, and 

add our newest members.  Just a note that Sue 

and Richard have arrived in Darwin.  Sue only 

requested to receive newsletters during her 

time on leave, so please remove Sue D from 

your mailing list until she returns. 

 

Glenda Moor 

Chairman 

 
FINANCE AND FUND RAISING 

 

Our next Theatre Matinee at The Twelfth 

Night Theatre is Lipstick Dreams on Saturday 

20th October 1.30pm.  Tickets available now @ 

$45 including bubbles and nibbles.  Please 

circulate the flyer to all your friends. 

 

Grant application for $8,000 has been 

submitted to Our Village Foundation to enable 

us to buy the necessary items for 1,000 

Women’s Emergency Packs.  These will be 
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distributed via our key community partners – 

CRDVS, Caboolture Community Haven and 

FOTS.  Applications close August. 

 

Our annual Fashion Parade is Friday 5th 

October from 10.30am at the Burpengary 

Community Hall.  Tickets are $20 each however 

Zontians will pay only $10.  Fashionation of 

Woodford will be doing the Fashion Parade.  

Glenda has designed a wonderful flyer which 

will be distributed soon.  We require 6 models 

for this event so please let us know if you are 

interested. 

 

Our next Bunnings BBQ is Monday 6th August.  

We need 3 people per shift.  The roster will be 

available at the meeting if you can please help 

us out.  Big thanks go to those who have already 

helped in the past and continue to help in the 

future 

 

Sara Allard 

Chairman  

 

CONSTITUTION AND BYLAWS REPORT 

 

Nothing at this time. 

 

Sandra Cooke  

Chairman 

 

UNITED NATIONS REPORT 

 

Nothing at this time. 

 

Lorraine Samaraweera  

Coordinator  
 

 

 

 

Hostess List Zonta for 2012- 2013 

If you aren’t coming to the meeting can you please telephone the next person on the list and 

ask if they could be the hostess. 

 

January 2012 Sue D JANUARY 2013 TO BE ADVISED 

February Anne February TO BE ADVISED 

March Cathy March TO BE ADVISED 

April Chris April TO BE ADVISED 

May Edith May TO BE ADVISED 

June Annette June TO BE ADVISED 

July  Deb   

August Karen   

September Lorraine   

October Susan   

November Robyn   

December NO MEETING HELD   

 


